
AND PERSONALIZED CARE

Prescription Drug 
Affordability Boards 

Prescription drug 
affordability boards, 
or PDABs, aim to lower 
medication costs for state 
governments.

PDABs often fail to 
adequately consider the 
input of patients and the 
clinicians who treat them.

This narrow 
perspective can limit 
access to the full scope of 
treatments, encouraging a 
one-size-fits-all approach 
to patient care.

Patients need 
personalized care, 
not PDABs.    


